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6th February 2021 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I would like to put myself forward as a candidate for the second term of the EAHP Board 

Membership. As a clinical hospital pharmacist with additional postgraduate education in European 

public health, I would like to continue my role in creating new perspectives for EAHP. 

Throughout my first term as a Board member, I have been involved in numerous significant areas 

 crucial problems of medicine shortages and representing EAHP with COST Action 15105 

 promoting hospital pharmacy among undergraduate and postgraduate students 

 building European Council for Pharmacy Education Accreditation (ECPhA) 

 actively engaging with our European partners within Coalition for Vaccination 

 linking hospital pharmacy to sustainable development goals (SDGs) 

 strengthening relationship with EAHP member countries. 

This was not always been easy, considering the challenges we were facing with, all together in European 

political, social and legislative arena throughout the times of a global pandemic.  

My main goal as a board member in my second term would be building on achieved results and 

making EAHP more accessible to hospital pharmacists through local initiatives, such as Synergy 

Certification Courses, Workshops, Academy Seminars. This would address colleagues willing to 

exchange ideas and good practices in order to provide greater visibility of our profession among other 

health care professionals. Moreover, my goal would be to diversify financial streams needed for future 

EAHP sustainability, and spreading its influence internationally through creating new partnerships. My 

particular attention would be on developing, promoting and strengthening the ECPhA network and 

enabling EAHP educational programs from a true European perspective, when it comes to quality 

standards and cooperation with international partners. 

I believe that the combination of my professional background, clinical expertise, and 

international experience I gained before and during my first Board term could prove useful in pursuing a 

second term throughout these challenging times. Thank you for taking the time to consider this 

application. I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Nenad Miljković 
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